
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 11/10/2021 2:32 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

11/10/2021 

MRS Julie Sheer 

- 70 Undercliff rd ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Hello Adam 
In relation to Harbord Hotel 29 Moore road/ D A  2021/1620 
Main concerns is the huge volume o f  people the additions to the hotel will attract. We( neighbours) were 
always told they are having a cocktail bar upstairs, but this has grown to be way more than a cocktail bar 
with music at all hours and all the after noise & mess we as neighbours deal with. 
O f  course changes happen, but not considering the village atmosphere o f  Freshwater and making it into a 
Manly Wharf venue would not be welcomed by many who live here.Freshwater will no longer be a special 
place! 
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